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Bridge foundation construction in Surrey – Sunday pile driving 
for Highway 17 off-ramp foundation  
UPDATED: February 1, 2023 

Fraser Crossing Partners has completed pile driving for the main bridge alignment and  pile driving for the new Highway 17 
off-ramp foundations and bridge approach structures is underway. Due to the proximity of one of the off-ramp foundations 
(shown within the green line below) to active railway tracks, intermittent pile driving will be required for two additional 
Sundays at this location.  

Pile driving at this location will take place during the following times: 

• Monday to Saturday between 7 a.m. and 10 p.m.  
• Two Sundays between 10 a.m. and 4 p.m.   

Welding and other ancillary work will occur 24 hours a day, seven days a week. No pile driving activities will take place on 
holidays. Once the pile driving activities are complete, crews will begin formwork and concrete pours.  
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What to Expect 

 

Timing 
February 5 and 12, 2023 
 

 

Hours of Work 
Intermittent pile driving will occur:                                      
• Monday to Saturday from 7 a.m. to 10 p.m.  
• Sundays from 10:00 am – 4:00 pm 

Welding and other ancillary work will occur 24 
hours a day, seven days a week. No pile driving 
activities will take place on holidays. 
 

 

Traffic  
No traffic impacts are expected as part of 
this work. However, road signage will be in 
place and traffic control personal will be on 
site if required.  

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby business owners and residents will likely 
hear some noise associated with pile driving 
activities. We appreciate your patience while this 
work is underway. 

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more 
information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  
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